
INVITATION 

2IBA PARENTS’ MEETING 

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 26, AT 6 PM 

 

 

 

Class teacher Renate Rønningsland Myrland and IB Coordinator Margrethe Hauff would like to invite 

you  all to a brief class meeting in order to  meet and greet but also to share some information about 

the start of the school year. You will also get more information about the 2 year IB Diploma 

Programme.   

 

Program: 
- introduction – who are we? 

- how is the class doing so far in the school year 

- presentation about the Diploma Programme 

- class trip? 

- cooperation between the school and home in order to secure the student learning  

- questions 

 

Duration: approximately 45 minutes  

 

The meeting will take place at Porsgrunn Videregående Skole (avdeling Kjølnes Nord), Kjølnes ring 58. 

Drive off Vallermyrvegen by ‘Autostrada Porsgrunn’, and park by the P4 Kjølnes parking.   

 

Please sign up by mail to renate.myrland@telemarkfylke.no by September 25. Please add the name 

of your son/daughter in your reply. 

 

Welcome! 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all.  

 

Best wishes, 

Renate and Margrethe 

mailto:renate.myrland@telemarkfylke.no

